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Our Ref: SCPN Yr5/6 Staunton Visit 

 
 

19th May 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the successful completion of SAT’s, last week, Years 5/6 will be visiting Staunton Park on the 
Thursday 25th May, during school time. We will be staying for lunch so please provide your child with a packed 
lunch on this day. If your child is entitled to free school meals then the school will provide packed lunch for 
them.  Please ensure that they have plenty to drink. 
 
Children should dress according to weather conditions and wear appropriate clothing and shoes, this includes 
school uniform.  Sun cream is to be applied before school. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
 
Year 5/6 class teachers 
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